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Department of the Interior 1.icense No. 24-12728-01
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Columbia National Fisheries

Research Laboratory
ATTN: ti r . David Stalling, Ph.D.

Chief Chemist
Route 1
Columbia , !!O 65201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 13, 1981, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated August 7, 1981. We will examine these
matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, i
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D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
flaterials Radiation Protection

Section 1

cc w/ltr dtd 8/13/81:
Dt1B/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)

I

!

S I|II
' -

/ '"dRIII RIII

| ,9pg.. .c4-.. /
kleichhold/jp Wied man

A'a y7//8/25/81
8109030226 810827
NMS LIC30
24-12728-01 PDR


